WCU Counseling Reception and Silent Auction
WCU-Biltmore Park, Asheville
Friday, December 6, 2013
5:30-7:00 p.m.

The Counseling Faculty at Western Carolina University invites you to attend the inaugural WCU Counseling Reception and Silent Auction for students, alumni, family, and friends. The purpose of this event is to reconnect with colleagues, current students and faculty, and to support the WCU counseling program. Although certainly not required, we welcome any and all donations (personal art work, restaurant, hotel, recreation, and store gift cards, etc).  All proceeds from the silent auction will benefit student professional conference travel and scholarships.
    
   
DIRECTIONS TO WCU-Biltmore Park
28 Schenck Pkwy, Ste 300 Biltmore Park Asheville, NC 28803 (I-26 Exit 37) 828.654.6498 tel
Or go to link http://www.biltmorepark.com/area/directions

Agenda
5:30-6:30	Reception and silent auction (light hors d’oeuvres and refreshments will be provided)
6:30-7:00	Announcement of Winners (but let’s face it, we’re all Winners)  and payment.


Please RSVP by November 18 to Denise Royer at droyer@wcu.edu by filling out the following form:
 

[bookmark: Text5][bookmark: _GoBack]Name:      
[bookmark: Text3]Phone Number:      
[bookmark: Text4]Email:      
[bookmark: Text6]Employer:      
[bookmark: Text7]Mailing Address:      
[bookmark: Text9]Year Graduated:      
If you would like to donate an item, please bring it with you that evening. If you know at this time, please list your donated item and minimum bid amount: 
[bookmark: Text10]Donated Item:      
[bookmark: Text11]Minimum Bid Amount:      



For further details about the reception or questions, please contact Russ Curtis at curtis@wcu.edu.  We look forward to seeing you soon!
